Attachment #3

From: Chris Pence [Chris.Pence@co.crow-wing.mn.usj

Sent: Friday, March 04, 2011 4:26 PM

To: Diana Griffith

Cc: Mark Liedl Tim Houle; John Sumption; markliedi@yahoo.com
Subject: Re: LCCMR - Projects Selected to Present Additional information

Dear Ms. Thornton:

Crow Wing County is choosing to formally withdraw its LCCMR application for "Brainerd Lakes Community-Based
Conservation and Recreation Planning", thus not attending the LCCMR meeting on Monday March 7, 2011 at 4:55 p.m.
Other similar grants have been obtained in the Brainerd Lakes Area that will serve the same purpose as the current
grant request. In an effort to eliminate redundancy and to save taxpayer dollars, we no lenger are choosing to pursue
this grant opportunity. It is our hope that the grant dollars that potentially were coming our way could be directed to a
useful project to enhance the great State of Minnesota. Thank you for your understanding or our decision.

Thank you:

Chris Pence

Land Services Supervisor
Environmental Services
Crow Wing County

(218) 824-1123
WWW.CO.CroW-wing.mn.us

This message contains information that may be confidential and privileged. Unless you are an individual or entity
named above as an intended recipient of this email, you may not use, copy or disclose to anyone the message or any
information contained in the message or attachments. Further, if you have received the message in error, please advise
the sender by reply, and delete the message
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